
Green Class 

 07-09-18 

Welcome to Green Class! We have 6 pupils in our class this term who will be supported by Mrs Hardy, Mrs 

Maughan and the class Teacher Miss Moore.  

We all have had a fantastic first few days back at School. Everyone has settled in well and getting back into 

routine. We have had lots of fun finding out about each other playing class bingo and lots of different ice 

breakers. We have also been finding out about our new topic ‘Into the forest’ and learning what the 7 con-

tinents are in  

Geography.  

 

This term we will be attending weekly swimming sessions on a Thursday afternoon as part of  our Physical 

Education curriculum.  Please send in swimwear and a towel for your child. They can also wear goggles. If 

there are any issues please feel free to ring the school.  

To keep you up to date with what your child is doing at School we will be sending home/school diaries 

home so you are able to talk about what exciting things they have been doing in their lessons.  Please send 

back into school with them everyday and feel free to leave comments in them too! 

 

Every Friday homework will be sent home to be returned by the following Friday please. The homework 

will be related to what we have been learning during the week and will not need any additional resources 

to complete.  

We all hope that you have had a fantastic summer holidays. It was great to hear how many different places 

the  

children had visited and what they had been up to. 

Have a lovely weekend! 


